
BEGINNING TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 29TH 

AM/PM Kindergarten Pickup/Drop Off Procedure (12:00PM) 

 

In order to improve student safety no vehicles will be allowed 

to access the bus lane during morning kindergarten parent pickup/ 

afternoon kindergarten parent drop off.  ONLY BUSSES WILL BE 

ALLOWED TO UTILIZE THE BUS LANE.  Please utilize the front parking 

lot when picking up or dropping off your child(ren) for kindergarten.  

    

 

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.torontoschoolbus.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2014%2F05%2FBusLoadingZone.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.torontoschoolbus.org%2Fdrive%2Fsafety-signs%2F&docid=o6974v9FmS6_JM&tbnid=kLhkyRMHcs6UuM%3A&vet=1&w=275&h=350&safe=strict&bih=539&biw=1138&ved=0ahUKEwjQroPsh7_QAhVh94MKHRPzA9s4rAIQMwgRKA8wDw&iact=mrc&uact=8

